
Drive in church rules 

Our First Drive-In Church is THIS SUNDAY – May 24th!   

We are so excited about this new kind of worship and we hope you will join us!  

Here is what you need to know: 

Each Sunday we will gather in our parking lot of East Bend UMC at 9:00 am. We will have 

traditional hymns and I’m still working of ways to get you the hymn music.  

Here is how Drive-in Church works: 

• When you get to church, please park in every other space facing the Sanctuary. Please 

observe the every other space rule so that we are a safe distance apart if you choose to 

open your car windows. Please do not get out of your car. We will not be able to 

continue if anyone is unwilling to honor this request. 

• As you enter the parking lot, tune your radio to 87.9 FM 

• The service will be just like online.  

• We are hoping this will be a great family event! Bring snacks and beverage to share, 

but please be respectful to other worshipers by keeping noise to a minimum - 

especially if your car windows are open.  

• If you would like to leave your contribution at drive in church, please have your check 

or cash ready to drop into the box located on the sidewalk through your car window. 

We’ll figure this out when we get there.  

• This service will be live streamed on Stony Knoll UMC’s Facebook page, our 

YouTube Channel and then available on our website by the first of the week.  

In order to keep everyone safe we ask for your cooperation with the following: 

-Our buildings will not be open so bathrooms will NOT be available. 

-MOST IMPORTANTLY YOU MUST STAY IN YOUR CARS. I know it will be tempting 

to get out and visit or let the kids run around but we will be forced to end our service should 

this occur. We only have permission to have this service if we follow all guidelines from the 

conference, the state, and the CDC.  

Lastly, please be patient with us. This is a new adventure for me and I’m sure I won’t get it 

just right the first time. We will certainly want to hear constructive suggestions as we 

navigate a new opportunity to worship together.  

Please be in prayer for our new service starting this Sunday. And please pray for those 

infected with Coronavirus, for those who have lost loved ones as well as those who are 

struggling financially because of the pandemic. God hears our prayers.  


